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Purim is a holiday with much more depth than would first ap-

pear.  It seems frivolous and light with costumes and silliness 

for children.  However, it is a time for us all to put our fears in 

perspective by laughing at them. 

 

One day a year, all of our problems and worries are embodied 

by a caricature of evil who serves a drunken clown of a king. 

When we laugh, we see the world anew. When the beauty 

queen rises in courage, we are empowered to bravery.  

 

 

Come join us as we laugh! 

 

B'shalom,  

Rabbi G.  

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Hello Fellow Congregants- 

 

Over the past month we there were multiple sessions of our Community Conversations with 

almost 50 people participating.  The feedback that I received from the group leaders has been 

great. The group I led was great experience for me, as well as the participants.  I will be meeting 

with the group leaders to do a debrief and discuss the feedback that was gathered from this pro-

cess. Before we meet, I wanted to make sure that everyone that wanted to participate in a Com-

munity Conversation has had chance.  

 

If you have not participated in a group and would like to please contact the office at Ad-

min@tbhsw.org or 860-282-8466. I look forward to reviewing all of the information and shar-

ing it in the near future. 

 

 

During the February board meeting the board filled two positions.  Previously, the position of 

Executive Vice President was filled by Eddie Widofsky on an interim basis.  Adam Kaprove 

was appointed to complete the term for the remainder of the year.  The role of Vice President 

for Religious School has been vacant and was filled by Amy Healy and Elisabeth Neiter-

man.  We welcome them to the Board.  

 

Thank you, 

Michael Skott 
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Edgard Molina 3/1 

Jared Senelick 3/2 

Karen Donn 3/3 

Mitchell Blutt 3/4 

Carla Wakefield 3/5 

Christopher Grey 3/7 

Jeff Levin 3/7 

David Mytych 3/9 

Helena Friedman 3/12 

Jill Bernstein 3/15 

Michael Serow 3/19 

Gary Goldfine 3/21 

Howard Steinberg 3/24 

Leonard Auster 3/26 

Pam Steinberg 3/26 

Phillip Maltz 3/27 

Glenn Zinn 3/29 

Barbara Dworsky 3/31 

Susan Simons 3/31 

S IM CH A S  
B I R T H D AY S  

ON E G  I NFO RMATIO N  

3/1       Sue Simons & Barbara Gordon 

3/8      Deb & Jeff Greer , Bonnie & Glenn Zinn 

3/15     Frank Luena &  Joyce Ben-Kiki,  Rick & Michele Moylen 

3/22     Judy Scott,  Steven & Marsha Taback 

3/29    Aylse & Peter Castonguay, Carrie Ward 

 

4/5 Jason Wasserman & Jennifer Marvin Ken & Lois Wasserman 

4/12 Isaac Gonzalez Bar Mitzvah   

4/19 Joel & Alecia  Goldfarb , Judith Fay & Lee Osipow 

4/26 Sue & Jim Katz , Carol & John Mitnick 

 

 

 

As a reminder, the following items should be provided for each oneg:  

 1 challah 

 3 baked goods (one gluten-free item) 

 Cheese and crackers 

 Fruit 

 White grape juice  

Paper goods can be found on the rack in the kitchen. Wine is in the fridge.  

 

. 

Anniversaries 

Howard & Pam Steinberg  3/27   

  

 

 

 

 

Alan & Teresa Platteis       3/29 
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Y A H R Z E I T  D AT E S  

On March 1 we observe the yahrzeit of:  

 

Janet Kaplan Sister of Anita Cappalla 

Sir Barry Simons husband of Sue Simons 

Helen Caplan Mother of Carol Schulman 

Edward Lipitz Brother of Harriet Leitz 

Louis Teller Father of Barbara Gordon 

Mickey Glaser                 Friend of Marty & Stella Seefer 

Julia Naab                       Aunt of Sally Meyers Goodman 

Seymour Steinberg          Father of Howard Steinberg 

Howard Gittleman           Brother of Alan Gittleman 

Edwin Lassman Husband of Janet Lassman 

Hyman Rabinowitz   Grandfather of Marcia Andrus 

 

On March 8 we observe the yahrzeit of: 

 

Richard Pearl Husband of Ana Pearl 

Gail Mindlin Mother of Harriet Mindlin 

Edith Silver Mother of Marlene Abraham-

son 

Claire Sommers Sister of Michael Brezel 

Ben Summers Uncle of Janet Lassman 

Amy Szlamowicz Sister of Alan Lefkowitz 

Ida Tanzman Mother of Bonnie Zinn 

Melissa Bader Niece of Len Auster 

Florence Denenholtz Blach  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On March 15 we observe the yahrzeit of:  

 

Mildred Glickman   Mother of Al Glickman 

                                 Grandmother of Jeff Glickman  

Fred Rubin Father of Carol Mamlok 

Fred Schulman Father of Sam Schulman 

Julia Barnett Mother of Michael Barnett 

Barbara H Levin     Step-mother of Marla Adelsberger 

Hannah Silverman Mother of Joyce Ben-kiki 

Lewis Miller Husband of Sharon Miller 

On March 22 we observe the yahrzeit of:  

Valerie Scott Sister of Judy Scott 

Samuel Feuer Father of Amy Patterson 

A. Hermine Gordon Mother of Marty Seefer 

Sadie Weinstein        Great Aunt of Rabbi Jeff Glickman 

Martin Katz Husband of Joyce Katz 

Abraham Kurtzman Father of Irv Kurtzman 

 

  

On March 29 we observe the yahrzeit of:  

 

Robert Hart Father of Carol Hart 

Leonard Levy 

Rose Baumstein        Grandmother of Barbara Dworsky 

David Menaker Husband of Judy Menaker 

David Scott Father of Judy Scott 

Samuel N. Gordon Father of Nancy Gordon 

 

As you are making donations throughout the year, please consider donating to the following funds. If you would 

like to make a donation to a specific project or for a specific purpose, simply include a note with your check of con-

tact the office at 860-282-8466 or Admin@tbhsw.org 

 Adult Education Fund 

 Art Fund 

 Cemetery Fund 

 Current Facility Fund 

 General Fund 

 Landscape Fund 

 Larry Gilbert Fund (Library) 

 Martin Turshen Fund 

 Membership Fund 

 Men’s Club Fund 

 Mortgage Retirement Fund 

 Music Fund 

 Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 

 Cantor’s Discretionary Fund 

 Religious School Fund 

 Sisterhood Fund 

 Social Action Fund 

 Youth Committee Fund 

 Development Fund 

 Ediebaby Streaming Fund 
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CEMETERY FUND 

 

Barbara & Alan Dworsky in memory of Rose Baumstein, grandmother of Barbara 

 

GENERAL FUND 

 

Laura Soll-Broxterman in memory of May Soll, mother of Laura 

Gabe & LuAnn Izraelevitz in memory of Thomas Salonia, father of LuAnn 

Michael & Linda Barnett in memory of Julia Barnett, mother of Michael 

 

CANTOR DISCRETIONARY FUND 

 

Roz Cooper in memory of Edith Cohen, mother of Roz 

Sally Meyers Goodman  in memory of Julia Naab, aunt of Sally 

Stan Goldberg in memory of Esther Cohen, mother of Sybil Goldberg 

 

RABBI DISCRETIONARY FUND 

 

Carla Wakefield   

Ken & Lois Wasserman in memory of Samuel Cutler, father of Lois & grandfather of Jason 

Ben & Libby Wallace   

Mark & Marlene Abrahamson in memory of Edith Silver, mother of Marlene  

Sue Simons in memory of Barry Simons, husband of Sue 

 

RETIRE THE MORTGAGE 

 

Janet Lassman in memory of Edwin Lassman, husband of Janet & in memory of Benjamin Summers, uncle of 

Janet 

 

SISTERHOOD FUND 

 

Len & Marlene Auster in memory of Melissa Lewis, niece of Len 

 

YOUTH FUND 

 

Marla, Peter, & Rachel Adelsberger in memory of Barbara Levin 

D O N A T I O N S   
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Vayakhel— Exodus 35:1-38:20 -   This portion from the Torah describes how the assembly of Israel worked together to build the 

Tabernacle. In most years, synagogues read Vayakhel together with the following portion, Pekudei.  

 

Pekudei— Exodus 38:21-40:38-The last reading from Exodus begins with an audit of how the contributions for the Tabernacle 

were used. The portion goes on to describe the completion of the Tabernacle and its assembly and concludes by depicting the glory 

of the LORD entering it. In most years, synagogues read Pekudei together with the previous portion, Vayakhel; therefore, the com-

ments on this week's reading will be brief. 

  

Vayikra— Leviticus 1:1-5:26 This portion introduces the sacrificial service and describes five different types of sacrifices. 

 

Tzav— Leviticus 6:18:36-  The last chapter  of the reading descr ibes the seven-day ordination of Aaron and his sons as they 

prepared to enter the holy priesthood.  

 

Shemini— Leviticus 9:1--11:47 Shemini is the twenty-sixth reading from the Torah and third reading from the book of Leviticus. 

The word shemini  )שמיני(means "eighth," and it comes from the first words of Exodus 9:1, which says, "Now it came about on the 

eighth day that Moses called Aaron and his sons and the elders of Israel" (Leviticus 9:1). The text goes on to describe the events of 

the eight day after setting up the Tabernacle, a phenomenal worship service followed by a tragic incident. The reading concludes 

with the biblical dietary laws regarding animals fit for consumption and prohibitions regarding those that are unfit.  

T O R A H  P O R T I O N S  

Sunday March 10 
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Yiddish 

The next Lunch 

Bunch will be  

Thursday , 

MARCH 28 

12:00pm 

Bring you own lunch 

and join us  for  cur-

rent event discussion.  

We are planning the 5779 Purim Shpeil “Shushan Rhapsody.” If 

you would like to participate, please contact Cantor Harris.  

cantor.scott.harris@gmail.com  

 

Looking ahead at the calendar: rehearsals dates: 

 

Thursday, March 7th       7:30pm 

Thursday, March 14th     7:30pm 

 

Sunday Morning March 17th: TBH Celebrates Purim: 8:30 am Set

-up and Run Through 

Purim Shpeil 

Sunday Morning, March 24 at 10:30 in 

the TBH library,  Rabbi Stephen Karol will 

talk about and demonstrate examples  of 

The Jewish Songs of Bob Dylan." Light re-

freshments will be served.   

ADULT ED 

Yiddish for fun is still being 

offered. The next class will 

meet Monday  

March 4 from 1-2:30 at 

Temple. Join the fun! For 

more information contact 

Marsha Taback at marshata-

back@gmail.com. 

 

I will be going to NYC on Thursday, May 16 for 

a matinee performance of Yiddish fiddler on the 

roof.  I am taking a bus from Union Station in 

Hartford at 8:30 am ( the cost is $44). Tickets are 

available and range from $59-$109). If you are 

interested in joining me, please get in touch and 

we can go over more details. Phone :860-648-

2688.  FYI :  English translation is provided 

through supertitles. 

SAVE THE DATE… 

FRIDAY AUGUST 16 

mailto:cantor.scott.harris@gmail.com
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Upcoming 

Meetings 

Membership 

Meeting 3/5, 7pm 

Board Meeting, 

3/14,  7pm 

Men’s Club 

Meeting, 3/17 

9:30am 

RSC Meeting , 

3/10 12:05 pm 

(B’Nai Mitzvah 

Information) 

  

For additional 

meetings and 

locations, please go 

to www.tbhsw.org. 

BOOK CLUB 
The next book club meeting will be Tuesday, March 12, 7:00pm. The book 

this month is  “The Atomic City Girls” by Janet Beard. 

 

 The Atomic City Gir ls tells the unbelievable true story of young women dur-

ing World War II who worked in a secret city dedicated to making fuel for the 

first atomic bomb—only they didn’t know that.  

 

February’s Book  “The Other Einstein” by Marie Benedict. Will also be dis-

cussed at the March meting. 

 

 

Don't miss out on the fun at the TBH Men's club 

second annual Purim Masquerade Party!  
 

The Purim spiel theme this year is Shushan Rhapsody (Based on 

the music of Queen). Following that theme we are asking people 

to dress up as their favorite rock star. Costumes are not mandato-

ry, but suggested. 

 

Saturday  March 16 

Doors Open at 5:00 PM 

Kosher style food, both non alcoholic and alcoholic drinks will be provided. BYOB is allowed.  

 

Silent Auction  

Heads and Tails Raffle 

DJ with Dancing  

Photo Booth  

 

Childcare will be provided (Please indicate on registration) to register click here 

 

For any questions or concerns about the event, please contact  

Ed Widofsky 

ewidofsky@gmail.com 

860-371-4452 

Unlocking The Treasure 

Each year leading up to Passover, Mindy Glickman offers a 

basic Hebrew reading class “Unlocking the Treasure”. If you 

are interested to start from scratch to learn the letters, or if you 

know the letters and want to be part of a group that practices 

Hebrew reading this may be for you! For those with zero 

knowledge of reading Hebrew you will be part of a fast paced, 

six session class in which students will learn to decode the 

written language and become readers!  

 

If you are interested in expanding other Hebrew language skills let her know. Mindy 

will try to arrange sessions according to student’s availability and levels.  

 

She can be reached at 917-698-7952, dearmindela@gmail.com or message her on Face-

book. 

http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?m=1117504487723&ca=98e9481b-246c-4f3f-896b-bf9bcec36e6c
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Can We Have Your Attention 
We are pleased to announce that Temple Beth Hillel  

has been awarded the  

School Faith Volunteer Award 

for our work with the Kitchen to Pantry Initiative with Hands On 

Hartford!  

Twenty-one volunteers completed 263.5 total hours processing produce for the Manna food 

pantry. Our members sorted, cleaned, cut and packaged more than 5,000 pounds of produce 

that would otherwise have been thrown out. Our donations included 80+ pounds of spices, 

packaged into smaller bags, along with salt, pepper and 245 bags of tea. Another contribution 

was sharpening the kitchen’s knives several times. We have all enjoyed this year so much do-

ing good work for the 600 families Manna serves. We are honored and proud to receive this 

award. 

Social Action Squad’s Year in Review 
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855 Sullivan Avenue 

LO CA L  BU SI N ESSES  

http://www.carmonfuneralhome.com/
http://admiralcleaning.com/
http://www.imperialoilco.com/
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20 Baker Lane 

South Windsor, CT  06074 

Temple Beth Hillel 

Phone: 860-282-8466 

Fax: 860-282-8466 

Email: admin@tbhsw.org 

Web site: www.tbhsw.org 

From Generation to Generation. 

TBH IN F ORM ATIO N  

Rabbi: Jeff Glickman, rabbi@tbhsw.org 

Cantor: Scott Harris, cantor@tbhsw.org 

Temple Administrator: Lori Rondinone, admin@tbhsw.org 

Membership: Barb Klein, barbek@aol.com 

Board of Trustees President: Mike Skott President@tbhsw.org 

 

The deadline for the next Bulletin is Thursday March 21,2018. Please forward 

all e-mailed materials to the entire Communications Committee at  

communications@tbhsw.org: 

 

EDITOR : Lori Rondinone: Admin@tbhsw.org 

WEBMASTER: communications@tbhsw.org 

E-MAIL and CALENDAR: calendar@tbhsw.org 

TEMPLE ADMINISTRATOR: admin@tbhsw.org 

 

Articles should be no more than 500 words; please ask about longer  

pieces.  Event advertisements should be no larger than one-half a page. 

Hillel Happenings Advertising Rates 
 

$36.00 for a 1/4 page single issue 

$60.00 for 1/2 page single issue  

$100.00 for full page single issue  

$100.00 for business card size ad for all twelve monthly issues  

 

Please contact the Temple Administrator to make arrangements.   

O F F I C E  H O U R S  

You can reach the TBH Office at (860) 282-8466 or admin@tbhsw.org. Office hours 

are 9am-2:30pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.  

In an emergency and you are in need of Clergy, please contact Rabbi Glickman by 

Temple Office phone or his cell phone.  In the event the Rabbi cannot be reached, 

contact Cantor Scott Harris at 203-331-2692 or e-mail at  

cantor.scott.harris@gmail.com. 

 

Rabbi Glickman has made arrangements with several of the other Rabbis in the 

area in the event that neither the Rabbi nor Cantor is available.  These Rabbis 

will treat TBH Members as if they were members of their congregations. Please 

contact these Rabbis in the following order: 

1. Rabbi Kari Tuling of Kol Haverim in Glastonbury - (860-633-3966)   

2. Rabbi Randall J. Konigsburg of BSBI in Manchester – (860-643-9563)  

If these Rabbis are not available, the following Rabbis are available for fee: 

.Rabbi Michael Pincus of CBI in West Hartford  (860-233-8215) 

Rabbi Richard Plavin retired from BSBI in Manchester (860-643-9564) 

mailto:rabbi@tbhsw.org
mailto:admin@tbhsw.org
mailto:barbek@aol.com
mailto:communications@tbhsw.org
mailto:communications@tbhsw.org
mailto:calendar@tbhsw.org
mailto:admin@tbhsw.org
mailto:admin@tbhsw.org

